
Commission on Aging 

June 17, 2019 Meeting Minutes 

Town Hall Small Conference Room 

 

 

Present:  Tony Phillips, Karen Gaudian, Marion Freer, George Noyes, Debra Franceschini-Gatje, Mary Ann 

O'Grady, Christine Robertson, Sheila Silverman 

 

Absent:   Mary Morrisoe, Kathy Brennan 

 

The meeting began at 2:30.   

 

Announcement made by MaryAnn O'Grady that she had resigned.   The minutes of the May meeting were 

approved by George Noyes and seconded by Marion Freer - all errors were corrected.  The minutes of the 

April meeting were approved by George Noyes and seconded by Debra Franceschini-Gatje. 

 

Chair Christine Robertson asked if anyone would accept the secretary position and no one responded. 

 

There was a discussion of the topics for study that was presented by Debra Frasceschini-Gatje at the previous 

meeting.  MaryAnn O'Grady reported on affordable housing.  She discussed Ballard Green, Conover and 

the housing authority. 

 

Christine Robertson read the Charter requirements for commissioners and the process to be followed in 

considering new members.  Andrea Levy presented her interests and background.  She will now go before the 

Board of Selectmen. 

 

Detective Victoria Ryan spoke on fraud alert:  fakes and scammers.  She told of the various ways fraud occurs:  

the internet, by phone, and often caused by human carelessness.  For more detailed informatiion everyone is 

urged to contact the Detective at the town of Ridgefield Police Dept. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 4:20. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Sheila Silverman, Commissioner 

Commission on Aging 


